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Brooks, Elizabeth

From: Audrey Koenig 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 4:49 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: 8/10 Council Meeting Oral Communications

[CAUTION: External Email] 
 
 
 
To: Members of the City Council 
From: Audrey Koenig,  , Pacifica, CA 94044 
 
 
I am writing in support of the Cal Coast for Responsible Tech, and against the installation of 4G/5G Small Cells, more 
accurately called Close Proximity Microwave Radiation Antennas (CPMRAs) in Pacifica. 
By allowing these two antennas you are setting precedent for the city to have these CPRMAs every 1000 ft all over our 
city streets. 
 
 
Cal Coast has given you the resources to legally deny these applications. 
 
 
We ask that Council‐member O’Neill honor his comment to update the city’s wireless ordinances, and to make this a 
priority. You have community support in this endeavor. 
 
 
Lastly, many of us feel our comments about the health hazards and dangers of these installations are not being heard. 
This is very disconcerting and alienating to your constituents. A simple solution is to pass a resolution, joining the growing 
number of cities nationwide, stating your opposition to the forced CPMRA rollout that is facing our city and nation, and in 
support of US House bill HR530 and Senate bill S2012 which are aimed at restoring local authority in broadband 
development. 
 
Sincerely, 
Audrey Koenig 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Pacifica. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and 
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 



1

Brooks, Elizabeth

From: Heiko Ritter <
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 4:50 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Re: 8/10 Council Meeting Oral Communications

[CAUTION: External Email] 

  

Re: 8/10 Council Meeting Oral Communications 
 
 
To: Members of the City Council 
From: Heiko Ritter,  Pacifica, CA 94044 
 
 
I am writing in support of the Cal Coast for Responsible Tech, and against the installation of 4G/5G Small 
Cells, more accurately called Close Proximity Microwave Radiation Antennas (CPMRAs) in Pacifica.  
 
By allowing the Terra Nova High and Redwood Way antennas you are setting precedent for the city to have 
these CPRMAs every 1000 ft all over our city streets. 
 
 
Cal Coast has given you the resources to legally deny these applications. 
 
 
We ask that Council-member O’Neill honor his comment to update the city’s wireless ordinances, and to make 
this a priority. You have community support in this endeavor. 
 
 
Lastly, many of us feel our comments about the health hazards and dangers of these installations are not being 
heard. This is very disconcerting and alienating to your constituents. A simple solution is to pass a resolution, 
joining the growing number of cities nationwide, stating your opposition to the forced CPMRA rollout that is 
facing our city and nation, and in support of US House bill HR530 and Senate bill S2012 which are aimed at 
restoring local authority in broadband development. 
 
Sincerely,  
Heiko Ritter  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Pacifica. Unless you recognize the sender's 
email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
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Brooks, Elizabeth

From: Lena Koenig 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 5:00 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: 8/10 communication meeting public comment

[CAUTION: External Email] 

  

Dear council members, 
 
I am writing in support of the appeal of the Verizon cellular tower proposed to be installed at 1307 
Redwood way. I live at . This tower will be 17 FEET from my son’s nursery and 
my daughters window. I encourage you to come visit my home and the proposed site. After seeing in 
person, I  don’t believe you would support a tower erecting in front of your home or a loved one’s 
home. Furthermore, based on the versions provided evidence that the council based their appeal 
decision on last month, you are setting precident for these antennas to be every 1000 ft on our 
streets.  Do  you really want our Pacifica streets to be lined with these cellular towers every 1000 
feet?  Please reconsider this and support the wellbeing of your Pacifica residents.  
 
Also, Councilmemeber Oneill agreed that we should update our ordinaces that needs to be a 
priority.  Please support US House Bill HR530 and Senate Bill S2012 that aimed at restoring local 
control over regulation of WCF installations.   
 
Sincerely, 
Lena Koenig  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Pacifica. Unless you recognize the sender's 
email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 




